
Please review the following information before visiting Colwood Golf Center.  We have new procedures in place to help 

protect the health of our staff and guests.  Also, before arriving, please be aware of our strict social distancing measures:  

everyone must remain at least 6’ from one another AT ALL TIMES – this includes on the golf course, in the parking lot, on 

the driving range, on the practice green, standing in line to pay/check-in, etc., etc.    

 

Booking a Tee Time (2 options): 

 Online:  Booking online is the preferred method, so we can limit the number of phone calls in the golf shop. 

o Note: if you book online, you still have to pay at the course or over the phone.  Online payment for your 

tee time is not currently available. 

 Call in:  You can also call and book over the phone.  Please note, however, you may experience delays. 

 

Paying your Green Fee (2 options for credit card payments – we are NOT accepting cash at this time): 

 Pay at Check-in:  located in the doorway to the golf shop, where staff will remain behind a newly installed 

window. 

 Pay over the phone:  call before you arrive, or call from the parking lot and we can accept your credit card 

payment over the phone.  Please make sure you know your tee time, this information is imperative to our staff 

in accepting a phone payment and checking you in.   

 In either payment scenario, we ask that groups pay in one payment whenever possible to limit the number of 

transactions for our staff – and to limit lines from forming at check-in.  Players can “settle-up” separately 

before/after the round using a mobile payment service (venmo), or other means.   

 

Golf Cart Use 

 Colwood does not have power carts available at this time. 

 Pull carts are available for rent on a first come, first served basis. 

   

Driving Range 

 Purchase your range balls either over the phone or in person at the doorway to the golf shop – then proceed to 

the “self-serve” table outside the golf shop to pick up your full, sanitized basket.   

 After hitting, return your empty basket to the white sanitizing buckets located in the middle of the range tee 

area. 

o Note:  sanitizing buckets are a liquid bleach mixture, and very potent.  Watch your clothing.   

 When possible, use “every other” range stall and leave a stall empty between golfers. 

o When this isn’t possible, please note our stalls are 10’ wide, which accomplishes social distancing. 

 Avoid using benches and other fixtures on the range.  Limit touching of all fixtures.   

 

Food & Beverage 

 A limited supply of snacks and bottled beverages are available as a “to-go” item.  Purchase from the golf shop at 

check-in. 

 We are not allowed to sell alcohol during this time, per temporary OLCC regulations on bars/restaurants.  

However, we expect to resume alcohol service in mid-June.   

 Customers may NOT bring their own alcohol. 

 

On the Golf Course 

 Leave the pin in the cup.  Don’t touch the flag sticks. 

Facilities  

 Access to restrooms is available inside the clubhouse at the rear entrance to the golf shop.  Enter through the 

lobby door, and limit restroom use to one person at a time.   

 The golf shop will be restricted to staff only – customers will not enter the golf shop. 


